

Masefield Primary School

Masefield Road. Little Lever. **Bolton, BL3 1NG**

Tel: 01204 333714 Fax: 01204 333531 office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk www.masefield.bolton.sch.uk School Twitter: @MasefieldCP

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Whittaker Acting Head of School: Mr A Done

28th September 2021

Yorvik: Friday 1st October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 1st October 2021, we are visiting Yorvik Viking Centre and its partner site DIG for an interactive workshop on the history of York and a guided tour of the Viking archeological site on Coppergate. Your child will need to bring with them the following equipment:

- A rucksack that can be worn on their back, so that their hands are free;
- Inside the rucksack, should be their packed lunch (unless provided by school) and a drink;
- A waterproof coat:
- All children should be dressed in full school uniform.

If your child needs to take travel sickness medication before leaving school and on the return journey, you need to go to the school office and complete a form, so that I can legally administer the medication on our return journey. All children will need to be in school for **8:00 am** on Friday 1st October 2021. It is our intention to be back at school between 4:00 and 4:30pm, dependent upon traffic conditions returning from York. You will receive a text from school, confirming the exact time of return on Friday afternoon, once we are in transit. If you do not wish for your child to walk home at this later time, please speak to a member of the office staff. Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. I am really looking forward to this visit and I hope it will be a wonderful experience for the children in Year 6.

Yours sincerely,

A Klimiuk

Mr Klimiuk

Year 6 Class Teacher and Trip Leader





















